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DISTRICT 48 
Monthly Newsletter 

 

April 2021 

GREATER WILLIAMSPORT AREA ALCOHOLICS 
ANONYMOUS 

 
Please continue to check the website at www.district48aa.org 

for online meetings, meetings needing support, and any 
changes to the status of meetings. 

 
 

Welcome to the 2021 District 48 
Newsletter! 

Where can you find the newsletter? 
 district48aa.org - Newsletter 
 Ask your home group General 

Service Representative (GSR)  
 Many homegroups keep a copy of 

the newsletter – just ask! 
How can you contribute?  Celebrating your 
anniversary? Is your homegroup having an 
event? Is there an upcoming AA workshop or 
event you want to share? Have a story, photo 
or something inspirational?  Simply email 
newsletter@district48aa.org  

 

APRIL AA 
ANNIVERSARIES 
John O. – April 2nd (19 years) 
Jeff F. – April 10th (27 years) 

 
WE ALL HAVE TODAY 

 

Would you like your anniversary listed in the newsletter? 
Email:  newsletter@ district48aa.org 
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OUR THREE LEGACIES 
Step 4 – “Made a searching and fearless moral inventory of ourselves.” 

Tradition 4 – “Each group should be autonomous except in matters affecting other groups or AA as a whole.” 

Concept 4 – “At all responsible levels, we ought to maintain a traditional “Right of Participation,” allowing a voting 

representation in reasonable proportion to the responsibility that each must discharge.” 

 

APRIL 2021 

GRAPEVINE: 

This month’s Featured Section is 
“Fun in Sobriety.” AA members share 
stories about diving into life, enjoying 
sobriety, and having some fun. Also 

included are powerful stories of hope 
by members during the current 

COVID-19 crisis. 

Area 59 Eastern Pennsylvania General 
Service Assembly 
Mini-Assembly I 

Delegate’s Conference Report 
“2021-AA IN A TIME OF CHANGE” 

Come hear our Delegate report back on the 
2021 General Service Conference 

SUNDAY, MAY 23rd, 2021 
9:30 am Doors open 

10:00 am Program Begins 
Virtual Mini-Assembly I – Zoom Mtg. 

Information 
Meeting ID: 875 0764 7617 

Passcode: 948464 
Contact: Officer-at-large@area59aa.org 
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